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Dear Water Customer:

The thirteenth annual report provides detailed information on the MWRA’s source water reservoirs and the quality of our water as de-

industry, are presented in clear and readily understandable language.

As concerns Stoneham’s water system, we are fully served by the MWRA. Our water supply is furnished by means of aqueducts from 

Quabbin Reservoir, a man-made facility approximately 65 miles west of Boston. The reservoir was completed in 1939, encompasses 39 

square miles and retains over 400 billion gallons. Six town boundaries and 2,500 persons living in 650 homes were relocated to provide 

the area that became the Quabbin Reservoir.

Our Town has a network of nearly eighty miles of water main. To maintain its integrity, we have one of the more aggressive water main 

replacement programs of any MWRA community. During the last year, over 5715 linear feet of water main pipe were replaced.  The ma-

-

The Town of Stoneham Water Department receives many questions about lead in tap water. The simplest answer is there is no lead in 

the house to the water main in the street. Though lead has generally not been used in service lines for over 60 years, there are a small 

number of lead service lines still in place.

-

how it can be replaced, please contact the phone number listed above. For more information about the potential presence of lead in tap 

water and steps that may be taken to reduce exposure, please see page 5 or contact the Stoneham Board of Health.

In order to ensure the water being provided is safe, seven sites are sampled each week. Testing is performed for coliform, an indicator 

bacteria, which may signal the presence of more serious bacteria. Should background coliform be noted in any sample, further testing is 

done to determine the presence of more hazardous organisms. No background coliform was found in any sample during 2010.

Finally, as a further means of ensuring the integrity of our water system, controlling unaccounted for water, and to conform with the Mas-

sachusetts Department of Environmental Protection requirements, a complete leak detection survey was performed during 2010. This 

comprehensive survey is performed annually. Any leaks located are repaired in a timely fashion.

If you would like more information on your town’s water, please call Daniel Dragani, Senior Engineer at 781-438-0760.


